
Web Site Traffic

Within this post is a chart showing the number of unique visitors to our web
site over the last 4 months

We are starting to extend our network! A few things to note:

The web based Newsletter started in October
The distribution list was extended at the start of November to include
people outside of our club
The first auto publish to facebook occurred on Nov 1 which brings people
on our facebook page back to our site

https://www.illawarrasunrise.org.au/2016/12/01/web-site-traffic/
http://www.illawarrasunrise.org.au/visits/

